
You're Invited to Our Church Fundraising 

Dinner! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual fundraising dinner, where we come together to 

support our church community and enjoy a wonderful evening of fellowship. 

Date: Saturday, February 10, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: Our Church Hall, 123 Church Street, Cityville 

Join us for a delicious meal, inspiring stories, and the chance to make a difference in our 

community. Your participation will help fund our church programs and outreach initiatives. 

Please RSVP by February 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough seating for everyone. You can 

reply to this email or contact Jane at (555) 123-4567. 

We look forward to sharing this special evening with you! 

Blessings, 

The Fundraising Committee 


